
 

 
 

 
July 20, 2020 
 
Hello to all our Swiss Club members: 
 
I hope this email finds you healthy and doing well.   
 
We are coming up on one of my personal favorites – Swiss National Day.  In our current 
state of affairs, we find it necessary to cancel this event that we hold so dear to our 
hearts.   We will not be able to have our normal celebration.     
 
However, on a positive note, I have talked with Arnold Ambiel, president of the Newark 
Swiss Club.  He reported The United Swiss Societies of Northern California will be having 
an online event to celebrate Swiss National Day on Saturday, August 1st from 1:00 p.m. 
to 2:00 p.m.  The link for this event is https://unitedswissnorcal.org.  I would like to 
thank the United Swiss Society of Northern California for reaching out to all the clubs 
and “thinking outside the box” to keep our Swiss traditions alive. 
 
Our next scheduled event is the Fall Fondue and Swiss Alps Experience.  We are hopeful 
for a chance to see you all again.   Currently, the only way we can communicate is 
through emails and phone calls.  When you get a moment, please let us know how you 
are doing.  
  
Please take care of yourselves and stay safe. 
 
Tony Odermatt  - (619) 507-9754 
President, San Diego County Swiss Club 
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